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PERALTA COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 
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To:  Planning and Budgeting Council (PBC) 

From:  District Technology Committee (DTC) 

Date:  21-Sep-12 

Subject: Recommendation regarding District-wide Email Platform 

 

At the September 7, 2012 meeting of the District Technology Committee the following 

action item was addressed and resolved, to wit: 

 

A motion for the DTC to recommend Gmail as the Web-based email system for the 

district, with the caveat that AVC (IT) Madlock will provide a report at the next DTC 

meeting as to the technical implications of making this move.  This recommendation 

is based on the research work done by a DTC Steering Committee and is supported 

by student feedback.  

 

Moved by Inger Stark, Seconded by Mike Orkin. Approved Unanimously. 

 

Since this recommendation has budgetary implications, the DTC is forwarding it for 

the PBC’s review and response. 

 

 

 

 

 


